
 
“The Developers’ Forum” 

A Joint Effort of 
MLTPA and the Mammoth Lakes Chamber of Commerce 

 
Mammoth Lakes Trails and Public Access (MLTPA) and the Mammoth Lakes 
Chamber of Commerce (MLCC) are pleased to announce “The Developer’s 
Forum”, a joint effort of these two organizations to create a source of information 
and a means of communication between builders, developers, and the Mammoth 
Lakes community relevant to trails and public access issues.  During the third week 
of April, The Developer’s Forum will be pleased to welcome Randy Martin, real 
estate developer and trails specialist, for a series of presentations in Mammoth 
Lakes on the economic significance of trails and public access to real estate 
development. Randy has a twenty-five year background in development and 
construction and is a partner with Martin and Associates where he provides broker 
services; he also conducts market research and analysis for development projects 
throughout the western United States.  Randy spoke at the 2007 National 
Trailbuilders Association Conference on “Integrating Trails in Private 
Communities”.  It is the hope and expectation of The Developers’ Forum that 
Randy Martin’s visit will be the first step in a continuing process to fully engage 
builders, developers and the community in the planning and implementation of a 
comprehensive system of trails and public access worthy of our town and its 
setting. For further information, please contact the Mammoth Lakes Chamber of 
Commerce at 760 934 6717 or http://www.mammothlakeschamber.org/ or MLTPA 
at 760 934 3154, www.mltpa.org, or kimstravers@mltpa.org.  
 
Randy Martin will speak at the following events: 
 
Mammoth Lakes Chamber Luncheon – April 24 at Noon 
Mammoth Lakes Rotary Luncheon – April 26 at Noon 
Mammoth Ski Museum – April 26 at 6:00 PM 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 
 
 


